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IN MISSION 
Church Planting & Discipleship Training Program , Lake Zone, Tanzania 

Mission Site: Sebring-Mwanza Mission 

Center, P.O Box 2178 
Mwanza, Tanzania 

 

Phone: (+255) 745389779          
Email: fmatsimbe@umcmission.org 

 Missionary Support Advance 
#3022396 

 Project Support Advance 

             #3021923 

How to Support 
Missionaries: 

1. PRAY for missionaries 
and their ministries.  

2. Stay in CONTACT through 
newsletters or social 
media.  

3. Seek ways to 
PARTICIPATE. 

4. DONATE by using the 
 
Advance #3022396 
For Missionary Support,  
 

And 
 

Advance #3021923—For                                      
Project Support  
 
www.umcmission.org.  

Through you faithful 

generosity God builds His 

Kingdom on Earth! 

 

 

 
Come, Join us and witness 

the wonders of God's 

Love and care Through 

your valuable gifts and 

generosity! 

 

 

 
To God be the Glory 

Always! 

Grace and peace to you all in Jesus Christ, our Lord and Savior! It is with great pleasure that I am sharing with you the 
joys of being God's instrument in showing His love and care through our holistic ministries at Lake Region, Tanzania.  
Our main focus has been sharing the Gospel through words and deeds. Church visibility is seen in a way that we care 
and love orphans, we build schools, hospitals, offer scholarchips and other tangible means to and for the world. Your 
generous support has helped us to recah thus far. Please read in a very summarized way the impact of your giving and 

prayers and continue taking part in building God's Kingdom on earth! 
 
 

Education & Care for Orphans 
We are pleased to inform that we are running an English Medium School, presently we have 70 children, from baby 
Class to Class One. 90% of these children are orphans or coming from families with very low income. The School and 
the Boarding/housing facility "Alison's House of Hope" is indeed building up the confidence and Hope for  better 
future among the children. We are kindly asking your generous contribution of $30 per month for each child. 
Remember that as we "visit the needs of the orphans and widows in their afflitions" we are practicing the true religion 
pleasing to our good God! We count on you, be the hand of God in action! 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Church Construction 
The Church in Tanzania faces many challenges when it comes to places of worship. Local communities are trying 
their best to participate in the process of building improved places of worship, using local available materials and 
resources, The main challenge is on getting the roofing materials. We have started a ministry called "Roofing for His 
Glory Ministry". This is an attempt to assist local congregations in providing them roofing materials. For each 
congregation $5,000USD is the reasonable amount forthis end. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Health care 
We are so happy to witness the completion of the St. Lazarus United Methodist Hospital. We are done with windows 
and door frames, now the next step ahead of us is fixing tiles on the toilets and on the entire building. A sum amount 
of $6,387USD is budgeted for this work. 
 

Schoolarship  
With generous support from First Sebring Church we were able to send this year an orphan, Esther Aloyce Shigi, for 
training to be a Nurse at Sunrays Open School in Bunda. Esther is doing very well on her studies and now she is doing 
her field attachment for two months. She is so thankful to your kind support. Indeed generosity changes lives. Esther 
she is a Roman Catholic  but our love and care goes step further than any denominational boundaries. Glory be to 
God! 
 

Move towards sustainability 
 

We are doing our best to increase the possibility of being sustainable. For this we are engaged in food production, 
soap making and other initiatives. A sum amount of $500 per month can be a good foundation do increase our ability 
and desire towards sustainable projects. Below pictures witnessing various activities and food production 

Prayer Request: Please consider praying for:  

 God's providance in children sponsorship 

 God's providence for ongoing activities and staff salaries at our Mission Center. 

 

Looking forward to be in mission together! 

Be always a blessing to many as you changes lives through your generosity! 

God bless you richlhy! 


